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Thursday 5th June 2025



Dear Parents and Carers, 

Shakespeare Festival – HOME Theatre 
Thursday 19th July 2025

This term year 5 have been very busy studying the play The Tempest as part of the Children’s Shakespeare Festival. They will be performing at HOME Theatre, Manchester on Thursday 19th June 2025. Year 4 have been chosen to go and watch the dress rehearsal for our year 5 performance. There will be no charge for this visit. 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a labelled bag along with their drink.  You may also order a packed lunch from the kitchen at a cost of £2.90.

Year 4 will be leaving school at 10:30am and aiming to return for the end of the school day.
Please complete the permission form via the link below by Thursday 12th June. 

https://forms.cloud.microsoft/e/nXrfQTzcpZ


Yours sincerely,

Miss Challinor and Miss McGahern
Year  4 teachers
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